
 

 
www.CenturyLink.com 

1025 Eldorado Blvd., Interlocken 44A-F2 
Broomfield, CO  80021 

 
 
July 1, 2020 
 
Via Electronic Filing 
 
Mr. Mark L. Johnson, Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
P.O. Box 47250 
1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive SW 
Olympia, WA  98504-7250 
 
RE: Advice No. WA QC 3734T for Qwest Corporation d/b/a CenturyLink QC 
 
Dear Mr. Johnson: 
 
Enclosed for filing please find revisions to the Qwest Corporation d/b/a CenturyLink QC WN-U49 Exchange 
and Network Services Tariff, submitted with a proposed effective date of August 7, 2020: 
 

Section Sheet 
5 18th Revised Sheet 19 

 

A $1.00 increase in the residential flat individual line rate on August 7, 2020 will result in an increase in the 
Tribal Lifeline credit amount.  That credit provides additional lifeline support of up to $25.00 in addition to 
the baseline Federal Lifeline support for qualifying tribal lands subscribers.  

 

For future administrative efficiency, this filing revises footnotes associated with various USOCs and 
removes exchange specific amounts which were previously included in the tariff for internal reference.  That 
internal reference material will be located in the company’s Exchange and Network Services Catalog as of 
the effective date of this filing. 

 
I, Marla Hazlett, in compliance with WAC 480-80-123, certify that I have authority to issue tariff revisions 
on behalf of Qwest Corporation d/b/a CenturyLink QC. 
 
If you have questions or need additional information regarding this filing, please feel free to email me at 
marla.hazlett@centurylink.com 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Marla Hazlett 
 
Enclosures 
 
c: John Felz 
 David Ziegler 
WA 2020-04 

Marla Hazlett 
Senior Government Operations Analyst 

marla.hazlett@centurylink.com 
Voice:  (303) 992-5838 

 

R
eceived

R
ecords M

anagem
ent

07/01/20   14:37

State O
f W

A
SH

.
U

T
IL

. A
N

D
 T

R
A

N
SP.

C
O

M
M

ISSIO
N

mailto:marla.hazlett@centurylink.com

